
Serving in the Peace Corps is a great way to

immerse yourself in a new culture, learn a new

language, and have the experience of a lifetime.

Join us at this information session to:

• Learn about Volunteer experiences

• Ask questions about service

• Gain tips to guide you through the application

process.

PEACECORPS.GOV

Monday, January 28, 5:30-6:30 pm

22 Townshend Hall
(International Studies) 

For more information, contact Ohio State University Strat 
at peacecorps@osu.edu or 614-292-3008

INFORMATION
SESSION
Make the Most of Your World.

If you require a reasonable accommodation when attending a Peace Corps event, please email Laura Joseph peacecorps@osu.edu and provide
details of the reasonable accommodation you are requesting.


